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Update on CryptoBourse
Here is an update on progress.  The project is progressing well.  We have some delays, but things are looking good. 
1. Proposed new chairman of the board 
The Company is in negotiations to appoint a new Chairman.   The candidate is a very experienced technology manager/executive.  He has held high level management positions at Nokia.  Furthermore, he is an expert in digital marketing. 
It is hoped to finalise this appointment within the next few weeks. 
2.  New board director 
In addition, a Swedish IT and crypto market expert that is also involved in the management of the Aktiespararna organisation has expressed interest to invest in the Company and also join the company as a Board Director. 
3. CFO 
Ben Hedenberg has arranged for Robert Hasslund to take on the role of CFO for the Company and a new book-keeper /accountant has started. 
4.  New auditor 
A new auditor has been appointed - Ludvig Kollberg of Moore Sweden 
5. Certified Advisor and “Emmissionsistitut” 
A Certified Advisor and Emmissioninstitut have been appointed and the registration process for EuroClear Sweden has been started. 
We expect the registration in EuroClear will be finalised by circa 10 March. 
6. 1,000 new shareholders 
A further 1,000 approved shareholders will be registered in NVR next week. 
A mini fund raising offer document will be sent to the 1,000 new shareholders by the end of next week with an offer to subscribe for new shares at SEK 14 per share.  The offer period is or circa 10 days. 
It is expected that the Company can secure between EUR 50,000 to EUR 200,000. 
After the addition of the new shareholders, the company will now have approx. 1,200 shareholders. 
7. Road show and pre-IPO Private Placements 
The Company intends start a pre-IPO private placement to raise between EUR 3.5 million to EUR 5 million  during a 4 week offer period starting in April. 
The roadshow will be co-ordinated by Jan Rejdnell a principal at C2Capital and events will run in both Sweden and the UK. 
8. P2P betting exchange platform 
The Company has 2 fully employed IT consultants with high-level expertise in the Fintech and gambling technology sectors.  They are working full time with Pretty Technical (Utrecht, Netherlands).  
The Company is not implementing a white label technology solution so the platform technology will be fully owned by CryptoBourse. 
The Company will be able to have a proof of concept /prototype (with basic P2P engine for SEK v BTC bets) by May.  
The Company is working hard to enable the platform to go live as soon as possible after this date. 
9. Listing on NASDAQ First North 
It is expected that the admission application for NASDAQ First  North will be submitted at the end of May 2022. 
The Listing will be co-ordinated with the launch of the P2P betting exchange platform (going live). 
The time frame is July – August. 
Please view the updated website :  https://cryptobourse.se
Also I provide an updated Pitch Deck document below : 
https://www.dropbox.com/sh/8pzk4no2yz3aqsk/AAAHLivbluSdseAa021kV-fia?dl=0
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